Center for Excellence 1625 Eastover Drive Jackson, MS 39211 ptk.org



Lynn Tincher-Ladner, Ph.D.
President and CEO
601.987.5498
lynn.tincher-ladner@ptk.org

June 15, 2016

President Mary Beth Del Balzo College of Westchester 325 Central Ave. White Plains, NY 10606

Dear President Del Balzo:

Congratulations! The Beta Pi Gamma at College of Westchester was recognized as a member of the 2016 President's List of Phi Theta Kappa. Of the nearly 1,300 chapters worldwide, your chapter is one of twenty-five chapters that received this recognition for its high membership acceptance rate.

Please find enclosed the official news release listing your chapter's accomplishment. We hope you will also have an opportunity to recognize your chapter advisors and members for this tremendous honor at an appropriate occasion on campus.

To receive this distinction, we know that you are actively supporting your chapter's work on your campus, and we thank you for your leadership and commitment to excellence. Your college's participation in Phi Theta Kappa brings opportunities for chapter recognition and encourages growth of your students as scholars and leaders. It is my hope that you will continue to make the most of Phi Theta Kappa programming and reap the benefits of being an active and engaged chapter. Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Lynn Tincher-Ladner, Ph.D.

14-TRETIC

President & CEO

Enclosure